
Friday 18th January 2018  

Our attendance this week is 96.15% Our attendance target is 96%.  

Hall of Fame 

       Certificates                       Golden Jumpers      

Rec         Luca    Eva 

Year 1     Guiseppe and Evie  Yvonne-Benita 

Year 2  Eli and Niamh  Scarlett 

Year 3  Hayden   Darcie    

Year  4  Kim and Erin   Kitty 

Year 5              Ben and Manny   Edie-Jo                             

Year 6   Nicole   Amelia 

Lego League 

The Lego League Competition 

is being held on Wednesday 

23rd January.  We wish our 

team the best of luck!! 

 

After this competition their 

will be no more Lego League 

after school club.  

 

 

 

Wednesday 23rd January 

Lego League Competition 

Friday 25th January 

School nurse in  

Monday 28th January 

Reception visit the canton 

chef 

Wednesday 30th January 

First Holy Communion      

parents meeting 

Sunday 10th February 

First holy communion        

programme starts 

Monday 18th February 

Half term 

First Holy Communion 

The first parents meeting is 

planned for Wednesday 30th 

January at St Mary’s church, 

Cleator—7:30pm. If your child 

is due to take their first holy 

communion this year then 

please attend this meeting. If 

you know of anyone else this 

may apply to who does not 

attend St Patrick’s school then 

please inform them of this 

meeting. Thank you.  

School nurse  

Our school nurse will be in school next        

Friday, 25th January. She will be in school 

from 9:00am, if you have any general health 

queries or concerns please drop into school 

in the morning, this is  a walk in clinic.  

U-Dance-year 6 

The 7:00pm         

performance is now 

SOLD OUT. There is 

a very very limited 

amount of tickets 

left for 5:00pm. 

These are only 

available online.  

Football Tournament  

Well done to our year 5&6 

football team at the              

tournament on Thursday. 

They all played brilliantly and 

we came 3rd place in our 

group! 

Please can we remind you that parking in 

the school car park at the beginning and 

end of the day is not permitted. If we          

allowed people to park in the car park, it 

would be chaos and very dangerous.          

Parents are generally extremely polite and 

apologetic when I ask them to move on. 

However, last week one parent thought it 

was appropriate to shout at me and drive 

off at speed. Please note we  will not toler-

ate this sort of behaviour and we find it 

extremely worrying that a parent would 

think it  is acceptable to speak to the head 

teacher (or indeed anyone) in that        

manner, especially in front of their own 

children.  


